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Enrollment (as of August 17)

2022/2023
Families Pending: 110 Students Pending: 171
Families Enrolled: 148 Students Enrolled: 254
Total: 258 Total: 435

For comparison purposes, August 19, 2021 numbers were 248 families and 425 students

FTE Trends
School Year FTE

2022/2023 TBD
2021/2022 485.36
2020/2021 668.51
2019/2020 318.65
2018/2019 244.00
2017/2018 234.62

PACE is currently focused on meeting the demand of enrolling families. The team is busy
creating student learning plans, ordering materials, and checking out technology to families.
August and September are typically our busiest enrollment months and so far, we are
continuing that trend.

PACE Outreach
Advertising continues on multiple platforms, including Facebook, YouTube, and Google
AdWords. Google searches and Facebook are our most consistently successful methods of
advertising at this time.

All staff are working full-time in our Learning Centers and offering appointments in-person,
by video, and by phone to meet the needs of all families. Activities for the fall are already
being planned.
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PACE Staffing

PACE has had staffing changes between the 2021-22 and 2022-23 school years. As you
know, Mollie Harings moved out of state with her family in June. Christina Woodward took
over for Mollie beginning July 1. Additionally, ALC Contact Teacher Anna Breuninger did
not return for the 22-23 school year.

In the past, we have hired temporary assistants in the fall to help with ordering during our
busy time. As PACE enrollment has increased, so has our need for additional help over the
course of the year, not just in the fall. As a result, we have hired a part-time Admin
Assistant in Craig to help with purchasing, scheduling, and family outreach. Welcome to
Tammy Lewis!

School Improvement

PACE uses our A3 goals to guide our work for the year; a large focus of the 22-23 school year
continues to be how we serve our at-risk students and families. Simultaneously we’re
working on curriculum browser updates and ensuring our website is up-to-date and easily
accessible to both current and potential families.

The first PACE inservice of the year will be in early November.

Appreciations

Thanks to all CCSD for their support as we transition leadership!
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